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CYBER-PHYSICAL SYSTEMS (CPS) 
WILL REVOLUTIONIZE THE WAY
WE LIVE AND CONDUCT BUSINESS.
BUT HOW AND TO WHAT EXTENT?
These questions are bringing the world’s 
top CPS researchers to Pittsburgh.

CYBER-PHYSICAL SYSTEMS WEEK
APRIL 17-21, 2017
cpsweek2017.ece.cmu.edu

Sponsorship opportunities available. Contact email: cps2017@cmu.edu

Carnegie Mellon University, a global leader in CPS, cybersecurity, 
and Smart City research, is proud to sponsor this event.


